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Tres Rios Service Academy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tres Rios Pumas are always looking for new ideas and ways to impact the community in a positive way. This 
month teachers came together to create service projects in celebration of Earth Day. No idea was too big or too 
small as teams cross collaborated across grade levels to design projects and lessons which will conducted on April 
24th. It is awesome to see teachers finding ways to “link learning to life” and impact our community.  

Our Exceptional Learners team “teamed 
up” to increase awareness and support 
for autism. The team ordered T-shirts 
and focused their bulletin board for the 
month on the subject as well.  

 

Our kindergarten and 4th grade teams 
planned a service project to benefit the Humane Society and they created “kitty warmers”, little bed warmers for 
kittens as they await adoption using socks and rice.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fine Arts Academy  
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Our fourth through seventh grade received another amazing assembly provided 
by the West Valley Arts Council. The kids have enjoyed the performances all 
year that were provided because of Littleton’s partnership with WVAC. We are 
very grateful.  

 

 

On Friday, April 7, 2017, Travis White led the Da Capo Choir during the 
National Anthem at the Arizona Diamondbacks game.   

Quentin Elementary 
Quentin celebrated our Kids @ Hope Career and Education week from 3/13 to 3/17. We had many careers 
represented including a Pilot, EMT, Police/Detective, Senator, Attorney and Journalist. We also had West-Mec 
High school come to Quentin with counselors and students to present the opportunities they have with health careers 
during their high school years.  

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 


